
Central  Information  Commission 
CIC Bhavan, Baba Gangnath Marg, 

Munirka, New  Delhi -110067 
 

F.No. 1/1/2018-MR-CIC                   Dated:  26-06-2018 
 

  

To 

Shri. Varun Krishna  

213 Gobind Appts 

B-2, Vasundhara Enclave 

Delhi-110096 

 

Subject:  RTI application Regn. No. CICOM/R/2018/50391 dt. 30.05.2018 seeking information under 
RTI Act, 2005 

 
Sir, 
        With reference to RTI application Regn. No. - CICOM/R/2018/50391 dt. 30.05.2018. It is 
informed that the Commission has already taken up the matter with the NIC authority for disclosure 
/uploading of FAA order and RTI replies on the Commission website under link dsscic.nic.in/rti-
request/appeal with NIC. Wherein, they have been requested to get the matter resolved in 
consultation with DoPT. This has been requested in case of Shri. R.K. Jain RTI application. The 
photocopies of letters written to NIC are enclosed for your information.  

In case you are not satisfied with the reply, you may prefer an appeal to the First Appellate 
Authority, Central Information Commission   at the address given below within 30 days of receipt of 
this letter. 

 
Shri. Rakesh Kumar Singh 
FAA & Addl. Secretary 
Address: Room No. 502 
CIC Bhavan, Baba Gangnath Marg, 
New Delhi 

(Jeewan Chandra) 

CPIO/Consultant (M&R) 

Copy to: 
1. Shri. P. Alfred Kirubakaran, Sr. Technical Director, NIC, A Block CGO Complex, 

Lodhi Load, New Delhi-110003.  
2. Shri A.K. Sharma, CPIO, RTI Cell, CIC 

 
 


